
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 – 6:30 P.M.

Via: Teams Meeting

Attendance

Members:
Joanne Jaques, Good Shepherd Catholic School

Krystal Jacques, Holy Trinity Catholic School

Jordan Lane, Sacred Heart Catholic School - Port Lambton

Jenn Stewart, Sacred Heart Catholic School - Sarnia

Anita Hudson, St. Angela Merici Catholic School

Joanne Munroe, St. Elizabeth Catholic School & Ursuline College Chatham

Chantal Dale, St. Joseph Catholic School - Corunna

Janet Chynces, St. Michael Catholic School - Bright’s Grove

Stefanie Hammond, St. Michael Catholic School - Bright’s Grove

Dezarae Kemp, St. Michael Catholic School - Ridgetown

Jennifer Sanders, St. Peter Canisius Catholic School

Jenny Michaud, St. Patrick’s Catholic High School

Julie Johnston, St. Patrick’s Catholic High School

Shauna Ward, St. Philip Catholic School

Colleen Janssens, Ursuline College Chatham

Ashlee Brown, Healthy Schools Coordinator - County of Lambton

Absent:
Christ the King Catholic School St. Anne Catholic School - Sarnia

Georges P Vanier Catholic School St. Elizabeth Catholic School

Gregory A Hogan Catholic School St. John Fisher Catholic School

Holy Family Catholic School St. Joseph Catholic School - Tilbury

Monsignor Uyen Catholic School St. Matthew Catholic School

St. Anne Catholic School - Blenheim St. Ursula Catholic School

Trustees, Administration and Staff:
Chris Kehoe David Argenti Erin Moffat

Joanne McCreery Lisa Demers Mark Bernard

Scott Johnson
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Chair: David Argenti

Recorder: Josselynne Segeren

1. Welcome

David Argenti welcomed everyone in attendance and thanked them for joining this evening.

2. Land Acknowledgement & Opening Prayer

David Argenti led the Land Acknowledgement.  Erin Moffat opened the meeting with prayer.

3. Approval of Meeting Notes

Motion: (Anita Hudson, Janet Chynces) That the Meeting Notes for the Board Advisory Council

meeting of Thursday, April 29, 2021 be approved. All were in favour. Motion accepted.

4. Approval of Agenda

David Argenti reviewed the agenda for the Board Advisory Council meeting of Monday, December

6, 2021.  There were no changes.

Motion: (Jennifer Sanders, Dezarae Kemp) That the agenda for the Board Advisory Council

meeting of Monday, December 6, 2021 be approved.  All were in favour.  Motion accepted.

5. Guest Speaker: Dr. Jean Clinton

● Lisa Demers introduced and welcomed Dr. Jean Clinton

● Dr. Clinton presented a variety of information on upstream thinking, inclusion, and the

importance of inclusivity

● Dr. Clinton shared how our experiences shape our brain

● She highlighted being a lifelong learner, valuing education and promoting it. She reminded

us  about the need to be present for children.

● Dr. Clinton shared stress management techniques and how we can shift the pattern.
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● She discussed how all behaviour has a reason, she explained anxiety, and how our mind set

matters.

● She concluded by sharing resources from School Mental Health Ontario.

6. DRAFT School Year Calendar 2022-2023

● Scott Johnson presented the DRAFT School Year Calendar for 2022-2023

● He highlighted the ministry guidelines in creating the calendar and the key dates.

● This was provided to parents as an information item.

7. De-Streaming of Grade 9 Courses

● Chris Kehoe discussed the recent announcement from the Ministry of Education regarding

the De-Streaming of all grade 9 courses.

● He highlighted the reasons for de-streaming courses in grade 9

8.  Thought Exchange

● Chris Kehoe shared a ThoughtExchange with the BAC members.  Parents will use this to

input their ideas for future topics of interest to be discussed at Board Advisory Council

meetings.

9. Closing Prayer

Chris Kehoe closed the meeting with prayer.  The meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m.
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